

**June 1, 2021**

|                     |   |
|---------------------|---|
| 8:50 AM - 9:10 AM   | QP Prep -- MS Teams   |
| 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM | Question Period -- Zoom   |
| 12:00 PM - 1:00 PM  | Meeting with Premier, John Allan, Rick Manwaring -- Security Concern , staff to call in)  |
| 1:30 PM - 1:45 PM   | Meet with Premier -Security Concern   |
| 1:45 PM - 2:00 PM   | Minister and Premier walk to event space  |
| 2:00 PM - 2:40 PM   | MEDIA EVENT IP<br><b>Modernizing BC's Forestry Policy</b><br>Security Concern   |
| 3:00 PM - 3:15 PM   | Pre brief with Val Miller & David Borth -- MS teams   |
| 3:15 PM - 3:45 PM   | Meeting with Invasive Species Council Gail Wallin & Dave Bennett Chair, Vice-Chair- Eric Nijboer -- MS Teams<br>FLNRO: Val Miller & David Borth<br><br>Contact:<br><b>Gail Wallin</b><br>Executive Director<br><b>Invasive Species Council of BC</b><br>(250)305 9161<br><a href="mailto:gwallin@bcinvasives.ca">gwallin@bcinvasives.ca</a> |
| 3:45 PM - 4:00 PM   | Debrief with staff -- MS teams<br>FLNRO: Val Miller & David Borth   |

## June 1, 2021 Continued

4:00 PM - 4:30 PM

Record greetings for BC Cattlemen's Association

### Contact:

Jennifer Leeuw <[jennifer@cattlemen.bc.ca](mailto:jennifer@cattlemen.bc.ca)>

Holly Jackson <[holly@cattlemen.bc.ca](mailto:holly@cattlemen.bc.ca)>; Elaine Stovin  
<[elaine@cattlemen.bc.ca](mailto:elaine@cattlemen.bc.ca)>

## June 2, 2021

7:00 AM - 7:10 AM

CKNW Radio Victoria AM 980 -- Jason Manaois (producer) 604-694-6991

8:50 AM - 8:58 AM

CHNL Radio Kamloops AM 610 -- Larry Read 250-374-1610

•

9:00 AM - 11:30 AM

**Cabinet** Security Concern

12:00 PM - 12:10 PM

CBC Radio Victoria AM 980 -- Deborah Wilson producer for All Points West w. Katherine Marlow  
250-360-2227

12:30 PM - 12:45 PM

Castlegar News -- Betsy Kline, Editor 250-365-6397

12:45 PM - 1:00 PM

QP Prep -- MS Teams

1:15 PM - 1:30 PM

Pre Brief with MGH for 230pm -- Security Concern; Government Financial Information

1:30 PM - 2:30 PM

Question Period -- Zoom

The Office of the Clerk is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom proceeding of the Legislative Assembly.

### Join Zoom Meeting

Security Concern; Government Financial Information

2:30 PM - 3:00 PM

Meeting with MGH & Old Growth Panel -- MS Teams

FLNRO: David Muter

ENV: James Mack

Participants from Government

- MGH + MKC
- Rick, Kevin
- David Muter, James Mack, Brian Bawtinheimer

Participants outside government

- Garry Merkel Personal Information
- Rachel Holt Personal Information
- Lisa Matthaus Personal Information
- Dave Daust Personal Information
- Karen Price Personal Information Personal Information

## June 2, 2021 Continued

3:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Treasury Board Meeting -- MS Teams

## June 3, 2021

7:08 AM - 7:25 AM

CBC Daybreak North LIVE Host: Carolina De Ryk -- Call in at 7:08am (Segment starts at 7:13am) Call in #: 250-624-8182

7:20 AM - 7:30 AM

LIVE CBC Daybreak South Host: Chris Walker -- Call in #: 250-861-3272 (studio) , backup: 250-861-3781 (main line)

8:05 AM - 8:20 AM

Global Morning Show -- Zoom (Log in at 8:05am- Interview scheduled at 8:10am)

8:30 AM - 9:00 AM

QP Prep -- MS Teams

---

Microsoft Teams meeting

**Join on your computer or mobile app**

[Click here to join the meeting](#)

**Or call in (audio only)**

Security Concern; Government Financial Information

## June 3, 2021 Continued

10:00 AM - 10:30 AM

Pre Brief with PJH, MMR, MJO, and MKC -- Security Concern; Government Financial Information

FLNRO: Rick Manwaring

10:30 AM - 11:30 AM

Meeting with PJH, MMR, MJO, & Ditidaht, Pacheedaht, Huu-ay-aht Nation Chiefs -- zoom

FLNRO:

Rick Manwaring

### Huu-ay-aht

Chief Councillor Robert Dennis

Hereditary Chief Derek Peters Tliishin

Elizabeth Cull, Advisor

Rob Botterell, Advisor

Ditidaht

Chief Councillor Brian Tate

Administrator, Eva Wilson - [ewilson@ditidaht.ca](mailto:ewilson@ditidaht.ca)

Hereditary Chief, Paul Tate - will join with Eva

Pacheedaht

Chief Councillor Jeff Jones

Band Manager, April Roper - [bandmanager@pacheedaht.ca](mailto:bandmanager@pacheedaht.ca)

Forestry Manager, Rod Bealing - [forestry@pacheedaht.ca](mailto:forestry@pacheedaht.ca)

Hereditary Chief, Frank Queesto Jones - will join Jeff Jones

1:00 PM - 1:30 PM

Meeting with Nammi Poorooshasb GCPE -- MS Teams

1:30 PM - 1:45 PM

Pre-Tape CBC Vancouver -- Call In #: 604-662-7157 or as a back up 604-669-3733.

2:00 PM - 2:30 PM

Briefing with David Muter and Russ LaRoche -- MS Teams

4:00 PM - 4:30 PM

Weekly Call with PS Russell -- MS Teams

## June 4, 2021

8:45 AM - 9:30 AM

Project Update Meeting MNC/Rick Manwaring/Lori Halls

Security Concern

MS Teams

## June 4, 2021 Continued

12:00 PM - 1:00 PM

LUNCH with Minister Cullen

3:35 PM - 4:05 PM

Briefing with Rick Manwaring & Eric Kristianson -- Security Concern  
MKC  
DM Rick Manwaring- In person Security Concern  
ADM Eric Kristianson  
FLNRO Morgan Kennah

4:15 PM - 4:30 PM

Media with REUTERS -- please call Nia at 1-403-607-9846

## June 7, 2021

9:30 AM - 10:00 AM

Sign Eapps

10:00 AM - 11:00 AM

ELUC -- Security Concern

11:30 AM - 12:00 PM

QP Prep -- MS Teams

---

Microsoft Teams meeting

**Join on your computer or mobile app**

[Click here to join the meeting](#)

**Or call in (audio only)**

Security Concern; Government Financial Information

## June 7, 2021 Continued

1:20 PM - 1:35 PM MEDIA Prep -- MS Teams

1:30 PM - 2:30 PM Question Period -- Zoom

2:30 PM - 3:00 PM MEDIA

3:30 PM - 3:45 PM Meeting with Canadian Forest Products Don Kayne & Michelle Ward -- MS Teams

### **Michelle Ward**

Senior Director, Communications & Government Relations  
**Canadian Forest Products Ltd.**

**T** 604-661-5311 **C** 604-970-5901

[michelle.ward@canfor.com](mailto:michelle.ward@canfor.com) [www.canfor.com](http://www.canfor.com)

100-1700 West 75<sup>th</sup> Ave, Vancouver, BC, V6P 6G2

4:00 PM - 4:30 PM Weekly Call with MNC -- MS Teams

## June 8, 2021

9:00 AM - 9:30 AM QP Prep -- MS Teams

10:00 AM - 11:00 AM Question Period -- Zoom

## June 9, 2021

8:40 AM - 8:55 AM QP Prep -- MS Teams

## June 9, 2021 Continued

9:00 AM - 11:30 AM

Cabinet -- MS Teams

12:30 PM - 1:00 PM

Briefing with Premier -- Security Concern

FLNRO:

Rick Manwaring

Tim will dial in

1:00 PM - 1:15 PM

Call with Teal Jones Dick Jones -- Security Concern; Government Financial Information

FLNRO: Rick Manwaring

**Gerrie Kotze**

**Vice President & Chief Financial Officer**

**17897 Triggs Road**

**Surrey, B.C. V4N 4M8**

Personal Information

1:30 PM - 2:30 PM

Question Period -- Zoom

## June 10, 2021

6:47 AM - 7:00 AM

LIVE CFAX Host: Al Ferraby -- Please have MKC dial 250-920-4619

7:05 AM - 7:20 AM

LIVE CBC Early Edition Host: Stephen Quinn -- dial 604-662-7157 or 604-669-3733

7:33 AM - 7:43 AM

LIVE CKNW Host: Simi Sara -- dial Primary: 604-694-6991 / Secondary: 604-694-6992

7:48 AM - 8:00 AM

LIVE On the Island – CBC Victoria Host: Gregor Craigie -- Call in #: 250.360.2227



## June 10, 2021 Continued

|                     |   |
|---------------------|---|
| 9:00 AM - 9:30 AM   | QP Prep -- MS Teams   |
| 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM | Question Period -- Zoom   |
| 12:45 PM - 1:00 PM  | Scrum with Global Reporter: Richard Zussman/Ted Chernecki -- zoom |

## June 11, 2021

|                     |   |
|---------------------|---|
| 9:00 AM - 9:30 AM   | Weekly Call with PS Roly Russell -- MS Teams                                      |
| 10:00 AM - 10:30 AM | Briefing - Columbia River Treaty - -- Microsoft Teams Meeting                     |
| 10:30 AM - 11:00 AM | Pre-record for Mosaic Conference  |
| 11:00 AM - 11:15 AM | Pre Brief with Melissa Sanderson -- MS Teams                                      |
| 11:15 AM - 11:45 AM | Meeting with BC Pulp & Paper Coalition -- MS Teams<br>FLNRO:<br>Melissa Sanderson |

The Coalition executives would appreciate to attend as well and we will be respectful of the time.

[psadler@harmacpacific.com](mailto:psadler@harmacpacific.com)

CEO of Harmac Pacific & Co-Chair of BC Pulp & Paper Coalition

[sgibson@paperexcellence.com](mailto:sgibson@paperexcellence.com)

Excellence

[kevin.anderson@canforpulp.com](mailto:kevin.anderson@canforpulp.com)

Pulp

[bmerwin@mercerint.com](mailto:bmerwin@mercerint.com)

International (Celgar)

[Jean-Claude.Allaire@domtar.com](mailto:Jean-Claude.Allaire@domtar.com)

Manager Domtar

Bob Lindstrom [bob.lindstrom@shaw.ca](mailto:bob.lindstrom@shaw.ca)

GM and

VP Paper

VP Canfor

VP Mercer

Mill

|                     |  |
|---------------------|--|
| 11:45 AM - 12:00 PM | Debrief with Melissa Sanderson -- MS Teams |
|---------------------|--|

## June 11, 2021 Continued

1:00 PM - 1:30 PM Meeting with Charley Beresford -- MS Teams

## June 14, 2021

9:00 AM - 9:30 AM Scheduling Meeting with MO -- MS Teams

9:30 AM - 10:00 AM QP Prep -- MS Teams

10:00 AM - 12:00 PM CCE -- Security Concern

12:45 PM - 1:00 PM Phone Call with MLA Megan Dykeman -- Call Megan at 604-763-5019

1:30 PM - 2:30 PM Question Period -- Zoom

3:00 PM - 3:30 PM Pre Record for First Nations Forestry Council Conference Security Concern

3:45 PM - 4:15 PM Briefing with Matt Austin -- MS Teams

## June 15, 2021

8:30 AM - 9:00 AM QP Prep -- MS Teams

10:00 AM - 11:00 AM Question Period -- Zoom

12:00 PM - 1:00 PM LUNCH with John Allan

1:30 PM - 2:00 PM Weekly Call with MNC -- MS Teams

## June 15, 2021 Continued

2:15 PM - 2:30 PM

Pre Brief with Diane Nicholls and Melissa Sanderson -- MS Teams

2:30 PM - 3:30 PM

Meeting with Joint Associations -- MS Teams

FLNRO: Diane Nicholls and Melissa Sanderson

NWLA, TLA, ILA, ILMA, IWPA, BC Wood

Todd Chamberlain <[todd@interiorlogging.org](mailto:todd@interiorlogging.org)>

Nester, John <[jnester@telus.net](mailto:jnester@telus.net)>

Dan Battistella <[dan.battistella@ilma.com](mailto:dan.battistella@ilma.com)>

Brian Hawrysh <[bhawrysh@bcwood.com](mailto:bhawrysh@bcwood.com)>

Brian Menzies <[brianmenzies@iwpabc.com](mailto:brianmenzies@iwpabc.com)>

Brash, Bob FLNR:IN <[bob@tla.ca](mailto:bob@tla.ca)>

Contact:

Bob Brash TLA

[bob@tla.ca](mailto:bob@tla.ca)

3:30 PM - 3:45 PM

Debrief with Diane Nicholls and Melissa Sanderson -- MS Teams

4:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Briefing with LNRO Secretariat (Lori in person) -- MS Teams (Rick Manwaring in person)

MKC

MNC

Rick Manwaring

Lori Halls

Tim Renneberg

Danielle Monroe

5:00 PM - 6:00 PM

Security Concern  
ELUC -

## June 16, 2021

9:00 AM - 11:30 AM

Cabinet -- MS Teams

11:30 AM - 12:00 PM

QP Prep -- MS Teams

## June 16, 2021 Continued

12:00 PM - 1:00 PM

Cabinet -- MS TEAMS

1:30 PM - 2:30 PM

Security Concern  
Question Period --

2:30 PM - 3:00 PM

Meeting with Minister Eby -- MS Teams  
FLNRO:  
Jennifer Davis

Attendees:  
Minister Eby  
Minister Conroy  
MO staff  
Ministry staff  
BC Housing staff

3:15 PM - 3:30 PM

Pre Brief with Craig Sutherland -- MS Teams

3:30 PM - 4:00 PM

Meeting with The Right Rev. Anna Greenwood-Lee -- MS Teams  
FLNRO:  
Craig Sutherland

Right Rev. Anna Greenwood-Lee  
John McLaren, also an Anglican, to join me. If possible I would also like Chet Phillips and Jane Walton, who I work with as part of the Diocese's membership in The Greater Victoria Alliance, to join this meeting as we are working together.

*Renewed Hearts, Renewed Spirits, Renewed People  
in the diocese of islands and inlets*

Anna Greenwood-Lee  
Bishop  
Pronouns: she/her ([why pronouns matter](#))

o: 250 386 7781  
tf: 1 800 582 8627  
[bishop@bc.anglican.ca](mailto:bishop@bc.anglican.ca)  
[bc.anglican.ca](http://bc.anglican.ca)

## June 16, 2021 Continued

4:15 PM - 4:45 PM

SIGN EAPPS

## June 17, 2021

8:15 AM - 8:45 AM

**Briefing with Premier, MRK, John Allan, Rick Manwaring (prep for PJH Mtg with Ambassador Hillman) --**  
Security Concern; Government Financial Information

9:00 AM - 9:30 AM

**QP Prep -- MS Teams**

10:00 AM - 11:00 AM

Security Concern  
**Question Period --**

4:00 PM - 4:30 PM

**Briefing with Matt Austin and Kevin Edquist -- MS Teams**

## June 18, 2021

7:00 AM - 8:30 AM

**BC Ferries -- Booking reference**  
Security Concern;  
Government Financial  
Information

8:30 AM - 9:30 AM

**TRAVEL**

9:30 AM - 11:30 AM

Security Concern  
**Cabinet Working Group on Forestry (CWGF) -- MS Teams**  
Security Concern

12:00 PM - 5:00 PM

**TRAVEL**

## June 21, 2021

9:00 AM - 9:30 AM

**Scheduling Meeting with MO**

9:30 AM - 10:00 AM

**Briefing with David Muter & Russ Laroche -- MS Teams**

## June 21, 2021 Continued

|                     |   |
|---------------------|---|
| 10:30 AM - 11:00 AM | Briefing with Minister Fleming -- MS Teams<br>FLNRO:<br>Eamon O'Donoghue, Ryan Bichon, Lori Borth, Dave Vandolah  |
| 11:30 AM - 12:00 PM | Briefing with Peter Jacobsen, Melissa Sanderson -- MS Teams   |
| 12:00 PM - 1:00 PM  | CONFIRMED: CBT Meeting (rebooking June 18th meeting)  |
| 2:45 PM - 3:00 PM   | Pre Brief with Craig Sutherland & Jessica Coster -- MS Teams  |
| 3:00 PM - 3:30 PM   | Meeting with Nature United -- MS Teams<br>FLNRO:<br>Craig Sutherland & Jessica Coster<br><br>Nature United:<br>Michael Reid, Hadley Archer and Nikki Hill<br><br>Contact:<br><b>Michael Reid</b><br><i>Coastal BC, Program Director</i><br><a href="mailto:michael.reid@tnc.org">michael.reid@tnc.org</a><br>+1 250 891 4560 (cell) |
| 3:30 PM - 3:45 PM   | Debrief with Craig Sutherland & Jessica Coster -- MS Teams  |
| 4:00 PM - 4:30 PM   | <div>Security Concern; Government Financial Information</div> <b>Meeting with MBR --</b><br><br><b>EMLI Staff:</b><br>Fazil Mihlar, DM<br>Katherine Rowe, Director<br><br><b>Optional JERI TBC:</b><br>James Harvey, ADM JERI<br>Paul Pawlowski, ED JERI<br>Scott Barillaro, Executive Project Director JERI                        |

## June 21, 2021 Continued

4:30 PM - 5:00 PM

EAPP + OIC Signing

## June 22, 2021

8:30 AM - 9:00 AM

Tech Check -- zoom

9:00 AM - 9:45 AM

Speaking Canadian Bioeconomy Conference -- zoom  
Presentation Details:

Date: Tuesday, June 22, 2021

Time: 9:00am – 9:45am PDT (*subject to minor changes prior to June 4*)

Session: Fireside Chat

Format: Live via Zoom and/or Pre-Record on CBCE Virtual Platform  
(to be confirmed)

Anne Turner  
CBCE Project Manager  
CSR Management Inc

C: 867.335.1452

E: [info@bioeconomyconference.com](mailto:info@bioeconomyconference.com)

E: [anne@csrmanagement.ca](mailto:anne@csrmanagement.ca)

W: [www.bioeconomyconference.com](http://www.bioeconomyconference.com)

10:00 AM - 10:30 AM

EAPP Signing

11:00 AM - 12:00 PM

LNRO Secretariat Briefing -- MS Teams  
MKC  
MNC  
ADM Diane Nicholls  
Lori Halls  
Tim Renneberg  
Danielle Monroe

3:45 PM - 4:00 PM

Pre brief with David Muter -- MS Teams

## June 22, 2021 Continued

4:00 PM - 4:30 PM

Meeting with Wildsight -- MS Teams  
FLNRO: David Muter

Robyn Duncan, Wildsight Executive Director  
John Bergenske, Wildsight Conservation Director

4:30 PM - 4:45 PM

Debrief with David Muter -- MS Teams

## June 23, 2021

9:00 AM - 9:30 AM

Pre Brief with David Muter and Brian Bawtinheimer -- MS Teams  
ENV:  
ENV: MGH, SMA Kelly Sather, ADM James Mack.

9:30 AM - 10:30 AM

Meeting with MGH and ENGOs Ancient Forest Alliance, Canopy, Sierra Club BC and the Wilderness Committee -- MS Teams  
FLNRO: David Muter and Brian Bawtinheimer

ENV: : MGH, SMA Kelly Sather, ADM James Mack

Rande Cook, Ma'amtagila Nation -- [rancook@icloud.com](mailto:rancook@icloud.com)  
Andrea Inness, Ancient Forest Alliance -- [andrea@ancientforestalliance.org](mailto:andrea@ancientforestalliance.org)  
TJ Watt, Ancient Forest Alliance -- [tj@ancientforestalliance.org](mailto:tj@ancientforestalliance.org)  
Ian Illuminato -- [ian@ancientforestalliance.org](mailto:ian@ancientforestalliance.org)  
Mark Worthing, Sierra Club BC -- [mark@sierraclub.bc.ca](mailto:mark@sierraclub.bc.ca)  
Jens Weiting, Sierra Club BC -- [jens@sierraclub.bc.ca](mailto:jens@sierraclub.bc.ca)  
Torrance Coste, Wilderness Committee -- [torrance@wildernesscommittee.org](mailto:torrance@wildernesscommittee.org)

Contact:  
Torrance Coste  
[torrance@wildernesscommittee.org](mailto:torrance@wildernesscommittee.org)

10:30 AM - 10:45 AM

Debrief with David Muter and Brian Bawtinheimer -- MS Teams



## June 23, 2021 Continued

11:00 AM - 11:15 AM

Prebrief With Jennifer Psyllakis and Michael Burwash -- MS Teams

11:15 AM - 11:45 AM

Meeting with BC Trappers -- MS Teams

FLNRO:

Jennifer Psyllakis and Michael Burwash

BC Trappers:

Tim Killey-President

Ryan Kole -Vice President

*Tim Killey*

*President*

*British Columbia Trappers Association*

*Chair Urban Trapping Committee*

*604-968-4772*

11:45 AM - 12:00 PM

Debrief with Jennifer Psyllakis and Michael Burwash -- MS Teams

1:00 PM - 2:00 PM

Briefing with LNRO Secretariat -- MS Teams

MKC

MNC

Eamon O'Donoughue

Lori Halls

Tim Renneberg

Danielle Monroe

2:15 PM - 2:30 PM

Pre Brief with Matt Austin & Jessica Ruskin, Paula Thorogood, Tim Turner -- MS Teams

2:30 PM - 3:15 PM

Meeting with Musqueam FN Chief Wayne Sparrow -- MS Teams

FLNRO:

Matt Austin & Jessica Ruskin, Paula Thorogood, Tim Turner

Wade Grant & **Aviva Rathbone, RPCA Senior Archaeologist**

Councillor Rosalind Campbell <[councillor.rcampbell@musqueam.bc.ca](mailto:councillor.rcampbell@musqueam.bc.ca)>

Contact:

**Aviva Rathbone, RPCA (she/her/hers)**

*Senior Archaeologist*

Musqueam Indian Band

## June 23, 2021 Continued

xʷməθkʷəy̓əm  
6735 Salish Drive/Van. B.C/ V6N 4P4  
[arathbone@musqueam.bc.ca](mailto:arathbone@musqueam.bc.ca)  
C: 778.892.7760  
P: 604.269.3391

[wadegrant@gmail.com](mailto:wadegrant@gmail.com)

|                   |   |
|-------------------|---|
| 3:15 PM - 3:30 PM | Debrief with Matt Austin & Jessica Ruskin, Paula Thorogood, Tim Turner -- MS Teams  |
| 3:30 PM - 4:00 PM | Briefing with MGH & MNC -- MS Teams<br><b>FLNRORD:</b><br><b>Eamon O'Donoghue</b><br><br><b>Participants:</b> Minister Heyman, Minister Conroy, Minister Cullen |
| 4:15 PM - 4:45 PM | Briefing with Shane Berg Re: Forest Practices Board -- MS Teams   |

## June 24, 2021

|                   |   |
|-------------------|---|
| 8:30 AM - 9:00 AM | MEDIA Prep -- MS Teams  |
| 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM | Treasury Board Meeting -- MS Teams  |
| 1:45 PM - 2:00 PM | Media with CBC radio "The House" Pre- Tape -- Chris will call you at 250-365-3270<br><b>Date: Thursday, June 24, 2021</b><br><b>Time: 1:45pm (Please dial in as close to 1:45 as possible, the host has a second vaccine appointment to get to right after the interview)</b><br><b>Outlet: CBC Radio "The House"</b><br><b>Reporter: Chris Hall</b><br><b>Format: Pre-tape</b><br><b>Length: 10 mins approx.</b> |
| 2:15 PM - 2:30 PM | Pre Brief with Staff -- MS Teams  |
| 2:30 PM - 3:15 PM | Meeting with First Nations Fisheries Council of BC -- MS Teams<br><b>FLNRO:</b><br><br>First Nations Fisheries Council:   |

## June 24, 2021 Continued

Jordan Point  
Susi Porter-Bopp  
Astrid Niemann-Zajac- Senior Manager, Partnerships and  
Intergovernmental Relations

[astrid@fnfisheriescouncil.ca](mailto:astrid@fnfisheriescouncil.ca)

Contact: Jordan Point  
[jordan@fnfisheriescouncil.ca](mailto:jordan@fnfisheriescouncil.ca)

First Nation Fishery Council (FNFC)                      Jordan Point, Executive  
Director 320-1200 West 73 Avenue, Vancouver, BC V6P  
6G5                      [jordan@fnfisheriescouncil.ca](mailto:jordan@fnfisheriescouncil.ca)  
778-379-6470

3:20 PM - 3:50 PM

MKZ media zoom call -- dial 1-888 804-6663 and follow instructions in calendar  
**FOR THE MINISTER and anyone else who wants to join her pre-brief,  
or also speak.**  
Chairperson Dial In Number: 1-888 804-6663

4:00 PM - 4:30 PM

RECORD Greetings for BC Wood Design Awards

**Lynn Embury-Williams RPF**  
**Executive Director**  
Wood *WORKS!* BC  
Canadian Wood Council  
778-887-8302 (cell)  
1-877-929-9663 Ext. 1  
[www.wood-works.ca](http://www.wood-works.ca)

4:30 PM - 5:00 PM

**Meeting with Lori, Geoff Meggs, Eric Kristianson, Sage, Eamon O'Donoughue -- Conference line**  
Security Concern; Government Financial Information

## June 28, 2021

9:00 AM - 9:30 AM

ELUC Pre Brief w/Paul Finkle, Rick Manwaring, Lori Halls -- MS Teams

## June 28, 2021 Continued

|                     |  |
|---------------------|--|
| 9:30 AM - 10:00 AM  | Briefing with Shane Berg, Norah White & Anthony Cheong -- MS Teams |
| 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM | CCE -- MS Teams  |
| 12:15 PM - 5:00 PM  | Cabinet -- MS Teams  |

## June 29, 2021

|                   |  |
|-------------------|--|
| 8:30 AM - 1:00 PM | Cabinet Planning Session -- MS Teams   |
| 2:00 PM - 2:15 PM | Pre Brief with Melissa Sanderson, Jim Schafthuizen -- MS Teams   |
| 2:15 PM - 2:45 PM | Meeting with Paper Excellence -- MS Teams<br>FLNRO:<br>Melissa Sanderson, Jim Schafthuizen<br><br>Paper Excellence:<br>Stew Gibson<br>Graham Kissack |
| 2:45 PM - 3:00 PM | Debrief with Staff -- MS Teams<br>Melissa Sanderson, Jim Schafthuizen  |
| 3:45 PM - 4:00 PM | Pre Brief with Diane Nicholls & Vera Sit -- MS Teams   |
| 4:00 PM - 4:30 PM | Meeting with Forest Enhancement Society of BC Chair Jim Snetsinger & Steve Kozuki -- MS Teams<br>FLNRO: Diane Nicholls & Vera Sit                    |
| 4:30 PM - 4:45 PM | Debrief with Diane Nicholls & Vera Sit -- MS Teams   |

**June 30, 2021**

**9:00 AM - 9:30 AM**

**1:1 Rick Manwaring -- MS Teams**

**9:45 AM - 10:00 AM**

**Pre Brief with Staff -- MS Teams**

Scott Barrett  
Duncan Williams  
Mike Peters

**10:00 AM - 10:30 AM**

**Meeting with MLA Beare -- MS Teams**

FLNRO:  
Scott Barrett  
Duncan Williams  
Mike Peters

**10:30 AM - 11:00 AM**

**EApp Signing**

**1:00 PM - 1:30 PM**

**Briefing with Staff -- MS Teams**

Attendees: Melissa Sanderson and Jennifer Psyllakis

**2:15 PM - 2:30 PM**

**Pre Brief with Sarah Fraser, Michelle Porter, Sharon Hadway, Rhonda Morris, Bonnie Ruscheinski -- MS Teams**

**2:30 PM - 3:00 PM**

**Meeting with MLAs Babchuk, Walker & Osborne -- MS Teams**

FLNRO:  
Sarah Fraser, Michelle Porter, Sharon Hadway, Rhonda Morris, Bonnie Ruscheinski